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Maddox & Associates 
70-74 Cowcross Street 
London 
EC1M 6EJ 
 
FAO Jonathan Taylor  

10 June 2010 
    
 
Dear Mr Taylor, 
 
Town and Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) 
(England and Wales) Regulations 1999 (Amended 2000 & 2008)  
Twickenham Station Redevelopment  
 
Further to your correspondence with Chris Tankard, I am pleased to attach the Council’s 
scoping opinion, in response to your scoping report received by Council on the 27 April 
2010. 
 
We trust that the attached opinion provides enough detail to inform you of the Council’s 
requirements of the EIA process, and the expectations of the Environmental Statement. 
We expect that ongoing detailed discussions will continue whilst the EIA is undertaken, 
and as environmental implications come to light. This is especially relevant as proposals 
are developed and amended through the pre-application and consultation process. 
 
The scoping opinion is provided without prejudice, and does not preclude the Council 
from requesting additional information, in accordance with regulation 19 of the EIA 
Regulations, 1999, should the need arise.  
 
Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact Chris Tankard. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jon Freer 
Assistant Director of Environment (Development and Street Scene) 
London Borough of Richmond upon Thames 


